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13th November 2020 

Nóta an Aoine 

• I would like to thank all parents for their cooperation in adhering to and accepting all of 

the COVID-19 related restrictions we have implemented so far 

this year. It is because of your cooperation and hard work that 

we have not yet had a positive COVID case 

amongst our children. Go raibh míle maith 

agaibh! 

 

• Lá na Stocaí Chorra/ Odd socks Day: On 

Monday we will mark the beginning of Seachtain Frith-Bhulaíochta/ 

Anti-Bullying week by wearing odd socks to school. This is a great way 

to celebrate what makes us all unique and will be the beginning of a busy week 

discussing our differences and how we treat others.  

 

•  Ceiliúradh 10-10-10: Cairde na mBeann's fundraiser has raised 

over £1000 until now thanks to you all for your generosity and 

fundraising efforts so far. It's not too late to start! Get out for a 

family walk, take a selfie and tag it to the school Facebook page 

and donate using the GoFundMe page here: gf.me/u/y4wgph or on the school website 

homepage. Cash donations can be left into the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://gf.me/u/y4wgph
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• In the coming weeks and months, we will be 

using our school website and social media platforms 

to promote Gaelscoil and Naíscoil na mBeann with 

a view to attracting new families to our fantastic 

school community. I ask that you all help out by not only sharing the 

videos and photographs on social media but by speaking to perspective 

parents and telling them about our wonderful school. It is you and your 

children’s opinions that matter most when it comes to promoting Gaelscoil 

and Naíscoil na mBeann so please let people know and spread the word- 

Scaipigí an Scéal! 

 

• Home to School Transport Assistance – if you haven’t already done so, 

please visit the EANI website and check the Home to School Transport 

Assistance page to see if you are eligible for financial support for taking 

your children to and from school.  This money is available to most families 

depending on your home location. If you have any issues or questions 

about this, please call the school office for advice. 

 

• Free Irish Language Classes for Parents – Please see our school website 

and Facebook for details of the new Irish Language Classes for all for 

parents.  The classes are free and are done through zoom on a Tuesday 

evening.  Definitely worth checking out. 
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